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See you in 2019! 

Harrogate Christmas & Gift closed its doors on another hugely successful show yesterday and the 

majority of exhibitors left with packed order books; and visitors with the anticipation of some great 

new products ranges planned for the coming year. 

The Harrogate Christmas & Gift team would like to thank everyone for attending and making this the 

landmark event for the festive industry and looks forward to welcoming you all back next year – 

Sunday 13th to Wednesday 16th January 2019. 

 

 

 


